
OFFICIAL
ROSS TOWNSHIP

NOTICE
To all interested residents and
property  owners  in  Ross
Township, the 2025 proposed
budget  is  on  display  and
available for inspection at the
Ross  Township  Municipal
Building, 1000 Ross Municipal
Drive,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15237
during regular business hours
beginning Tuesday, November
19,  2024.  The  proposed
budget includes expenditures
as follows:

General Fund $ 28,416,854
Sewer Fund $ 13,363,000
Capital Fund $ 3,902,000

Liquid Fuels Fund $ 1,400,000
Field Improvement Fund $

20,000
The Board of Commissioners
intends  to  adopt  the  final
Budget on Monday, December
16,  2024,  7:00  pm  at  the
regular Board meeting.

Ronald L. Borczyk,
Township Manager


